To whom it may concern:

My name is Robert Stough and I am the President of Barrwood Homeowners Association.

I have been working with Ted Brown and Florida Community Management Services for a year
and a half. '

Mr. Brown has been a knowledgeable advisor and a professional asset to our Community. He
always returns phone calls in a timely manner and makes personal visits to our property on a
regular basis. He solves problems quickly and works for you like you are his only account.
Mr. Brown always makes you feel like you are his top priority.

He researches your documents thoroughly and is able to advise you almost immediately on any
quesuons you have legal or other\mse He insists on proper and accurate documentation so that
you never have to put yourselfm a compromising situation. He has without a doubt made my
job much easier.

It has been both a pleasure and great learning experience for me and the entire board to work
with Mr. Brown. His knowledge and expertise has been invaluable to our organization. I would
highly recommend his services to developments both large and small.

Sincerely.

Robert E. Stough
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